
From: Mapnificent  
To: Abigail Grenfell, ORR 
Sent: Mon 20/06/2011 12:48 
Subject: Passenger Information Consultation 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As the creator of the interactive travel time map application Mapnificent I'd like 
to encourage the Office of Rail Regulation to amend licenses in a way to allow 
for the following: 
 
 - Publishing station information and timetable data in a machine-readable 
format 
 - Making this data available free of charge 
 - Licensing this data under an Open Data License 
 
Public Transport Information that is published under these conditions will 
allow developers to create applications which will benefit passengers as they 
can consume Public Transport information in their preferred way. 
 
Kind Regards 
Stefan Wehrmeyer 
 
 


